
 
 
 

Proclamation 
 

Bike To Work Week – September 21-27, 2020 

 
Whereas, bicycle commuting is an effective means to improve 

air quality, reduce traffic congestion, and conserve energy; and  
 

Whereas, bicycle commuting benefits both employees and 
employers through better employee health and fitness, reduced 
commuting and parking costs; and  
 

Whereas, increasing numbers of employers have installed 
bicycle parking and shower facilities to help encourage bicycle 
commuting; and  
 

Whereas, the City of Salida encourages the use of bicycles as 
a means of transportation; and  

 
 Whereas, the City of Salida has invested in infrastructure such 
as trails, separated bike lanes, share the road symbols, crosswalks, and 
other features to protect all modes of transportation on Salida’s streets 
and facilitate safe and convenient travel by bicycle; and 
 

Now, therefore, the City of Salida does hereby proclaim 
September 21 through September 27, 2020, as Bike to Work Week in 
Salida, Colorado, and encourages all residents and local employees to 
ride bicycles as a viable means of transportation to and from work. 

 
 
 ___________________                                 
P.T. Wood, Mayor    Date 


